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Here are some fun pictures of what we have been doing in our classroom:











�   Water Cycle Charades





�  We grew salt crystals in our classroom to help us understand the water cycle.








�  We also used the scientific method to help us figure out how to construct a bridge that would hold 20 quarters.  This team made a bridge that held 83!!
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Welcome to Classroom the Conquers Class





We have had a very busy first month of school.   It has been fun to get to know everyone and to get back into the routine of school.





In language arts, we have been reading some really fun stories to help us understand text structure.  We have been studying the text structures compare and contrast, problem and solution, and cause and effect.  We will continue to work on these skills in October as well.  





In math, we have complete chapter 1 which was place value and rounding.  We just finished chapter 2 that covered addition and subtraction.  We have started Chapter 3, multiplication and division, which we will take us to the end of the term.  We have learned how to use the distributive property of multiplication and an array to solve a one digit by two-digit problems. 





In writing we have been using the Teams app in our Office 354 account to complete our writing prompts.  This term we have been mainly focusing on being able to tackle our prompt and expand our ideas using more details and figurative language.  





In science, we have learned about the scientific method and conducted a few experiments.  We also have been learning about the water cycle.  This helps us to better understand weather which is what we are studying now.   





In social studies, we are going to be talking about the geography of Utah and how that effects our weather and climate.  
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Upcoming Events





Oct. 12 – This is our field trip to the Natural History Museum.





Oct. 13 – Guest speaker, Dan Guntherie from KSL weather is going to come and talk to us about being a meteorologist and weather.





Oct. 18 – This is an early out day and school will be dismissed at 1:25.





Oct. 19-20 – Fall Break





Oct. 29 – Last day of 1st term.





Oct. 30 – No school





Oct. 31 – Halloween and costume parade.  We will be having our costume parade again this year.  Students will come to school in their costumes but must change after our Halloween festivities. The parade with start at 9:00.  Please remember no masks or weapons.  




















�  Our theme this year is Star Wars.








� INCLUDEPICTURE  "cid:32add15b-72a1-4b1f-96a4-e8fdbb504780@namprd08.prod.outlook.com" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���  We did an activity with the other 4th grade class.  Our goal was to see who could build the tallest tower using post-it notes.





� INCLUDEPICTURE  "cid:bfb9c91b-755c-4a06-8c65-37649335b531@namprd08.prod.outlook.com" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���  We had a visit from the Water Lady who taught us about conservation.  
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